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The statement of the delegation of Uzbekistan within the consideration of the National Report of the Kingdom of Bahrain at the 4th cycle of Universal Periodic Review 

November 7, 2022
Dear Chair,
Uzbekistan thanks the Delegation of Bahrain for presenting the National Report at the 4th cycle of the Universal Periodic Review.

We note with satisfaction the efforts of the Government of Bahrain
to implement the recommendations of the previews Reviews, as well as the voluntary commitments.

We welcome the efforts of the Government of Bahrain to support all segments of society during the coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, including the socially important areas as the promoting of the right to education, right to health and right to work.
We welcome the ongoing legal, political and institutional changes in the country, incl. the adoption of a number of laws to strengthen human rights and democracy, as well as the adoption of the first National Human Rights Action Plan for the period of 2022-2026.

Our delegation makes the following recommendations:

- ensure the effective implementation of the National Action Plan and recommendations of the UN treaty bodies;

- take all necessary measures to strengthening the National Human Rights Institution within the framework of the Paris Principles.
We wish distinguished Delgation of Bahrain a successful Review of the National Report.
Thank you for attention.
